
Happy Victoria Day 

We want to welcome everyone back for anoth-

er great season here at Blue Haven. The 

weather has been up & down but should start 

to get warmer soon. As we start a new season 

we have several new family’s that have joined 

use. 

Welcome 

Please join us welcoming our newest additions 

to the Blue Haven Family: 

Paul Slater on Ten Michelle 

 Robert & Jodi Ross on Hemlock 9 

Donna Coyle on Spruce 5 

 Howard & Allison Perez on Maple 30 

 Mark & Laura Bechard on Riverside 65 

 Larry Forney & Liz Brown on Hemlock 1 

 Randy LaRose on Willow 12 

Also we have two old friends to welcome back. 

They were away for a while and missed the 

place so much they have returned. 

 Beverley Maisonnuve on Willow 8 

 Donna Minckler on Birchwood 1 

Happy Birthday 

Birthday greetings this week go out to: 

 5/13 Kyle Horton 

 5/15 Margaret Doran 

 5/16 Janet Allison 

 5/16 Karen Visconti 

 5/17 Wyane Leinen 

 

Happy Belated Birthday 

We have a very special Lady to wish a belated 

birthday to 

• 3/11 Millie Stamegna (80 years) 

Happy Anniversary 
Anniversary greetings this week go out to. 

 5/16 Stacey & Scott Carter (30 years) 

 5/18 Sharon & Norm Rowley (53 years) 

 5/23 Donna & Dave Bechard (29 years) 

Events for this week 

Friday May 20th 

 7:00 PM- 

Horseshoes 

everyone is 

welcome to 

come and 

join in the 

game. Horse-

shoe pits 

near clubhouse. 

 7:30PM- Texas Hold'em- Everyone is wel-

come. In the clubhouse 

Saturday May 21st 

 50/50- The sellers will be going door to 

door throughout the park. If you miss 

your 50/50 ticket seller in your area, 

please feel free to see John Gagnon on 

Michelle 21 to purchase your lucky ticket! 
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Recurring Events - Throughout the sum-

mer we have several events that happen 

weekly unless otherwise noted in newsletter 

or on sign board. Below is the list. Watch fu-

ture newsletters for more information and 

updates on when each event will start for 

the year. 

 Fridays 7pm – Beginning May 20th - 

Horseshoes everyone is welcome to come 

and join in the game. Located at the 

horseshoe pits near clubhouse. 

 Fridays 7:30pm- Beginning May 20th – 

Everyone is welcome come and join the 

fun. 

 Saturdays – 50/50 The ticket sellers will 

be going door to door. 

 Saturdays 10:00am – Beginning Saturday 

June 25th   – Kids Bingo – This event is 

held in the clubhouse. All children are 

welcome to come and join in the fun and 

try their luck at winning a great prize. 

 Sundays 10am - Beginning Sunday June 

26 th – Kids Softball- All kids are wel-

come to join in the fun. Bring your gloves 

and come to the South Ball Field. Also 

the couches are 

always looking for 

volunteers so if 

you would like to 

help out see Lou on 

Birchwwod or Ste-

ve on Willow. 

 Sundays 10am – beginning June 26th   – 

Line Dancing- This event is held at the 

clubhouse. 

 Sundays 7:00pm – beginning June 26th   – 

Darts – Everyone is welcome and don't 

forget to bring your darts. 

 

 Mondays 7pm – Beginning June 27th  – Adult 

bingo – This is an event that is lots of fun 

some come and try your luck (All children 

must be accompanied by a responsible adult. 

Upcoming Events For May: 

Friday May 27th 

 7:00 pm- Horseshoes- Everyone is welcome 

to come and join in the fun. Horseshoe pits 

by clubhouse. 

 7:30pm -Texas Hold'em- Everyone is wel-

come. Come join the fun 

Saturday May 28th 

 10:00am- Opening Meeting-Clubhouse 

 8:30pm- Welcome back Dance-Music by KTK 

Sunday May 29th 

 1:00pm- Memorial 

Garden-At the gar-

den in front of flag 

poles. Please plan on 

attending this re-

membrance of our 

passed loved ones. 

Please remember to 

bring a Red Geranium 

to the office and sign 

up for the memorial, 

giving name of person or person's to be re-

membered. 

 



Power Bills 

Opening power bills are ready an can be paid 

at the office. 

Propane Pricing 

Filing Station               Delivered 

20lbs $10.99                  $20.99 

30lbs $16.59                  $25.59 

40lbs $21.99                  $31.99 

100lbs $59.00                $69.99 

* Prices are subject to changes based on de-

liveries. Please see office for current price. 

Site Rent 

All site rent for 

2016 must be paid in 

full by June 1st. 

While there are only 

a few accounts left 

at this point, this 

number is growing 

and it is not fair to 

the rest of the 

campers that make timely payments. Please 

stop by the Ellenburg office and speak to The-

resa or Dave, or the Platts-

burgh Office and speak to 

Melissa to check overdue bal-

ances, and avoid future inter-

est charges. As per our poli-

cy, any accounts not current 

by July 1st, will not be al-

lowed to utilize the 

campground facilities without 

approval from John Momot.  

If site is NOT paid in full by 

June 1st, a $50 late fee will 

apply! Standard missed pay-

ment fees/interest still apply!  

ANYONE who does NOT pay 

their site IN FULL by June 

1st, for TWO (2) consecutive 

seasons, will see an increase 

of $75 in their seasonal site 

rental. For example, if you 

are late for the 2015 and 

2016 seasons, you will see an 

increase of $75 for the 2017 

season and so on, until paid on 

time. 2% / monthly compound-

ed daily of the unpaid balance 

will be added to total rent 

due. This replaces the old pol-

icy of $1.00 per day. 



Notes/Reminders: 
Mail: 

 Please stop into the office and check the 

mail box. The box is full with various guests’ 

mail, and your mail could be still here.   

Titles: 

 Attention customers who purchased a camp-

er last fall and/or over the winter. We have 

several NYS ownership titles that were 

mailed to the campground and need to be 

picked up. If this applies to you, please see 

Theresa in the office and pick up the title.  

Issues in the Park: 

 Please see Dave or Theresa in the office for 

any park issues, so they can arrange to have 

them taken care of. 

 Please see Dave at the office and re-

fer to your guideline book before you 

dig, cut, trim, buy a shed or build any-

thing. 

Quiet Hours: 

 Please be considerate of your neighbors and 

remember the quiet hours. These hours are: 

 Weekdays between 10:00pm and 

9:00am.  

 Weekends/Holidays between 11:00pm 

and 10:00am. 

 For example, please try not mow your 

lawns or play loud music during these 

special hours.  

Trash: 

 Please do not put household trash in the 

trash cans near the bathhouses and our 

common areas.  

 There are dumpsters on the South 

Side beside the pool to be used for 

trash.  

 If you need help finding the dump-

sters, any staff member would be glad 

to show you where they are located. 

 You can also go to the office and get a 

map to show you where the rubbish 

bins are. 

Golf Cart reminders:  

 All golf carts MUST obey the post 

speed limit of 5 mph.  

 No one under the age of 16 is allowed 

to drive a golf cart.  

 All golf carts need to have lights to be 

driven at night. 

 Please register the golf carts with the 

office and have a registered number on 

them.  

 When you sell your golf cart, please 

remember the new owner must regis-

ter their new golf cart in their name 

and get a new number from the office. 

And also let us know  we will need the 

new serial number and information on 

you cart for our records.  

 Pet reminders: 

 Please clean up after your pets. Espe-

cially when the pet makes messes on 

the ball field or the boat launches.  

 Always keep your dogs on a leash on 

your site even when you are there.  

 Please keep your neighbors in mind 

when your dog is barking. Not every-

one is a pet lover, and we need to be 

courteous to them. 

 

 


